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South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY

0151 727 3963
Fax: 0151 726 9950
Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
www.st-finbars.co.uk
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Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

Our ref: JPC/MK

Your ref:
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September 2017 
Years 3 & 4
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Dear Parents/Carers
We are starting an after-school Book Club for children in Years 3 & 4 beginning Thursday 21st September.  The session will be from 3:15 to 4:00 p.m.
We will read a book chosen by the children and discuss what we have read over refreshments.

The group is limited to 8 children on a

first-come basis.
We hope to have an interesting and lively discussion!

Please complete and return the slip attached.
If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Aslam.
The charge for a half term is £5 per child to be paid upfront.
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Yours sincerely 
Mrs J P Conley

Headteacher
Attendance at an after-school club will count towards Children’s University graduation.
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